
 
 

 

Eco Committee News – July 2025 

During the last few months, our Eco Warriors have been working hard at what they do 
best - helping to protect the environment! There has been lots of energy monitoring, 
recycling, litter picking, composting, gardening, creating wildlife areas and feeding the 
birds. Posters have been created to put up around school to raise awareness of the 
importance of saving energy and water, reducing and recycling plastic, reusing pre-
loved clothing, and keeping our rivers and oceans unpolluted.  

Children and parents have also taken part in the Walk to School challenge in the hopes 
that this will encourage more people to leave their cars at home to reduce air pollution 
and the amount of traffic on the roads.  

At the beginning of the year Yr5 had the privilege of raising a tank of brown trout in their 
classroom and eventually releasing them into the River Darwen. We spent a fantastic 
morning on the riverbank with staff from the Ribble River Trust and Darwen Rotary Club, 
exploring the wildlife in the river and learning why it is so important to keep the water in 
our rivers fast flowing and unpolluted.  

Whenever a child - or member of staff - does something extra to help further our eco 
work at school, they are awarded the Eco Warrior Cup and receive a certificate to take 
home. This could be for bringing in a bag of used batteries for recycling, rescuing bees or 
a spider in a classroom, watering the plants in the KS2 playground when the weather is 
hot, always remembering to take the compost caddy out at playtimes, or simply being 
the one person who always takes the time to turn off the lights when a room is 
empty. Every little thing we do makes a difference, because they add up to big things - 
and Sudell's Eco warriors are certainly making a difference!  
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Litter Picking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gardening - creating the Ramp Garden in KS2 playground 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feeding the Birds 



 
 

 

Releasing the Brown Trout into the River Darwen back in March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


